
Town of Oulu 
Park Bid Notice 

 

 

The Town of Oulu is requesting sealed bids for a handicapped accessible sidewalk 
for the Oulu Pioneer Memorial Park are now being accepted. 
 
The sidewalk shall run the shortest possible distance from the edge of the gravel 
parking lot, to the men’s and women’s bathroom doors and from the bathrooms 
to the park pavilion. 
 
The sidewalk shall have a sand lift base adequate to prevent heaving and cracking 
and shall be reinforced with steel mesh or rebar for strength and durability. 
 
Please mail bids in a sealed envelope marked “Park Bids” to Diana Reijo, 
Clerk, 71530 Hoover Line Road, Iron River, WI 54847.  Bids will be opened at the 
regular Town Board meeting on Thursday, September 13, 2018, 7pm at the Oulu 
Town Hall.   
 
The town reserves the right to accept or reject any or all of the bids or part 
thereof as determined to be most advantageous to the town. 
 
Diana Reijo, Clerk 
Town of Oulu 

 
Notice Posted:  September 6, 2018    Town Hall  
 

BY:  Diana Reijo, Clerk     Town Web Site:  ouluwisconsin.com 
 

         


